
 

 

 
 
 
24 June 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref:  VEH60 End of life notice  
 
 
This notice is to advise you that the VEH60 range of products will no longer be 
available after October 1, 2016.  We have replaced the VEH60 series with the 
new VEC65 range that was released in January of this year. 
 
If you have any customers that are currently purchasing the VEH60 series 
they will need to be made aware of the situation and offered a last time buy.  
See the included list of customers that have purchased the product during the 
past two years.  Note there are two sheets, 2015 and 2016. 
 
All customer orders need to be received by October 1, 2016 so we will have 
time to process orders with the factory.  All product will need to be shipped to 
customers by March 1, 2017. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact feel free to contact me to discuss. 
 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards 
 
 
 
Duane Darrow 
Marketing Manager 
 
 
 
 
 


